### Mark Your Calendars

1/1/24 - Closed for New Years 1/15/24 - Closed for Martin Luther King Jr. Day **2/19/24** - Closed for Presidents Day

Annual Meeting: Exciting news! We will be hosting our annual meeting in June 2024. Watch for details in our future newsletter, on our website, or on Facebook.

## **Attention High School Seniors!**

Scholarship applications will be available in January 2024 on our website or at any of our three branches. Applications must be turned in by March 29, 2024. Scholarship winner will be notified by the credit union.

#### ROTECT YOUR LOAN WITH GA (GUARANTEED ASSET PROTECTION)

REGARDLESS OF WHETHER YOU HAVE AN AUTO OR RECREATIONAL **VEHICLE LOAN. GAP MAY BE AVAILABLE FOR YOU\*** 







Love My Credit Union



**H&R BLOCK** 



SCAN CODE TO GET DISCOUNT OR VISIT taxservices.lovemycreditunion.org



### Menominee office building update!

Our new Menominee office is really starting to take shape. It's very exciting to see the progress. The expected completion date is late spring of 2024. During this construction phase, our Menominee office is temporarily located at 2354 10th Street, Menominee (Stellar Center strip mall) until we transition into the new building.









Thank you for to all who helped us Make Spirits Bright!















# **HALLOWEEN FUN!**



MENOMINEE

**STEPHENSON** 









Volunteering at

Harry Potter at Henes Park

**Pumpkin Festival** 







Plaidurday

Menominee Jr/Sr High School In-School Branch Grand Reopening

Menominee Christmas parade









CU Kind Day gives credit unions the chance to donate, volunteer, or showcase what they have done throughout the year. On October 9, 2023, Integra First participated in the second annual CU Kind Day. For CU Kind Day we surprised local firefighters in Meyer, Harris, Gourly, Nadeau, Spalding, and Stephenson with gift cards and brought the Menominee Police Department donuts. We appreciate everything they do to protect and keep our communities safe.











